
TOWN OF SMITHVILLE 
 

Planning Board Meeting Minutes 
March 10, 2010 

 

Chairman Tim Hanna called the March Planning Board meeting to order at 7:04 P.M. 
Those in attendance were; Tim Hanna, Chairman, Doug Garnar and Jackie Centerwall 
 

Minutes for the February 3, 2010 meetings were presented and reviewed. 
 

Motion was made to accept February meeting minutes with changes; motion was 
accepted and minutes were approved with changes. 
 

Old Business: Tim Hanna reminded Planning Board member’s to track and report 

education requirements through Alison Owens. 

Comprehensive Plan: Doug Garnar will research the recommendations and 

regulations of implementing a Comprehensive Plan. 

Doug presented a revised draft of Section _______ for review. Recommendations were 

made and Doug will make the changes and forward to members. 

Jackie Centerwall recommended that Tim Hanna run the article about the 

Comprehensive Plan Committee and Planning Board vacancies that ran in the Chenango 

American newspaper in the Norwich Sun too. 

Members brainstormed ideas of how to get community members involved in this 

process: Door-to-door flyer distribution, flyer distribution at community events; talking 

with neighbors.  

Doug Garnar will contact the Participation in Government class at Greene Central High 

School to see if there is an opportunity to partner with the students. Students could 

assist in developing a flyer to promote the Planning Board and the Comprehensive 

Planning process in the community. 

Doug will contact Ben Andrus about assisting with the Comprehensive Plan; completing 

the outstanding sections. 

New Business: No NB 

Next meeting is Wednesday, April 14, 2010 at 7:00 P.M. at the Community Center. 
 
 May 12th  June 16th  July 14th 

 
 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting, motion was 2nd; meeting was adjourned at 

7:50 PM. 


